
Dear Camden Council,  
 
My name is Tiziano Hu and I’m writing on behalf of my partner Peijie Li and myself as 
leaseholders of 34 Agar Grove, NW1 9SY, London. 
 
We’re writing to you to express our strong objection to the proposed opening of the OFF 
license near us on 2 Milburn Lane as this can potentially attract late night loiterers, 
drunks and trouble makers - putting the revamp of Agar Grove into a more residential 
area, 10 or more steps back. 
 
In addition, we already have a NISA on the opposite side of the street so another off 
license would not add any value to the community. 
 
Thanks, 
Tiziano & Peijie 
 


